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Princess Christian Care Home Staff walk for Alzheimers Society

Memory Walk 2022
Three of our lovely Recreation and Well-Being Team ladies here at Princess Christian Care Home – Carol, Amber and Hayley –

are taking part in the Alzheimers Society Glow Walk on Friday 18 March.

'Shining a light on Dementia' with a stroll along the historic seafront, they'll be walking along the accessible five-kilometre route.

Hayley will also be bringing her Dutch Shepherd dog – Rocket – who'll be sporting his Alzheimer's bandana and glow-stick collar!
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Rocket

If you would like to show your support and sponsor the girls please contact the Recreation and Well-Being Team or our Resident

Liaison Officer by calling the Home on 01483 488 917, or click here for their JustGiving page.

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/amber-foster4?experiments=donate_now_track_click&successType=StaticDonateButtonClick&utm_medium=socpledgemobile&utm_content=amber-foster4%3Fexperiments%3Ddonate_now_track_click&utm_campaign=post-pledge-mobile&utm_term=Zbr6w6JMM&fbclid=IwAR2t57KXmGwrvLSz5v--mKF_IPMQRwur52wvnsVE3Hknn0TwUFZuSVCgOBA

